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Dear Friend, 

Z. Micah Kaplan here, and it is my privilege to be this year’s Chair of Eastern Long Island Hospital (ELIH) Foundation Board of Directors. 
Since 1905, our small community hospital has served and saved countless lives each year. When I was given the opportunity to join the 
ELIH Foundation, I immediately knew it was something that I could do, and in some small way, serve by giving back to the community 
where I have lived and loved raising my family. For my fellow Foundation members to choose me as this year’s Chair is an immense 
honor and an immense responsibility. 

Our Foundation consists of volunteers in and around the North Fork and Shelter Island who strive to provide financial support and 
promote ELIH Foundation as an integral component of our rural community’s health care system.

Gifts to our Foundation provide the financial resources and flexibility to support a variety of wide-ranging programs and services as 
well as the purchase of state-of-the-art equipment and new technology. These gifts are the building blocks of our philanthropic efforts, 
supporting the day-to-day work of Stony Brook Eastern Long Island Hospital (SBELIH).

Last year we were able to support our community by enhancing our healthcare portfolio with many new pieces of innovative technology. 
These include a OEC Elite Surgical Imaging C-Arm to enhance our operative procedures; all new Intravenous Fluid Pumps for the 
hospital; and all new patient care stretchers. We also renovated our Behavioral Health Recreation Room and ER Waiting Room, started 
a new Wound Care Center and were able to modernize our Diagnostic Radiology Center with all new equipment and new rooms. As a 
result of these advances, our physicians here at SBELIH were able to transform and empower the hospital’s delivery of care. 

Together, we are grateful for your ongoing generosity, and please know: every dollar raised through ELIH Foundation remains local, to 
benefit your hospital and the community it serves.

Best wishes to you and yours in the holiday season and New Year.
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In March 2021, We Began Developing Our New Advertising Campaign for  
Stony Brook Medicine.

As the leading academic health center on Long Island, we have a wealth of attributes that we wanted to highlight  
in the campaign: 

• World-class practitioners, educators and researchers

• Access to leading-edge research, advanced treatments, the latest clinical trials and technologies 

• The devotion, expertise, drive, and compassion of our people 

• Pushing the boundaries of biomedical research 

• Our dedication to the care and lives of residents of Long Island and beyond 

After conducting research, with the public and within Stony Brook, we landed on an overarching core message that  
sums up all of those attributes in one word: Strength.

All we do is all for you.

Our advertising campaign, which kicked off in Spring 2022, is built around the brand value of strength. Much of the 
campaign features a split between the medical services provided by Stony Brook and the positive outcomes resulting 
from our care. This conceptual direction allows us to demonstrate not only the world-class care that Stony Brook 
provides, but also the life-changing results that this level of care delivers to our patients.

Peconic Landing, in Partnership with Stony Brook Medicine, Opens Expanded  
Center for Well-Being

Peconic Landing and Stony Brook Medicine teamed up to open an 
expanded Center for Well-Being to North Fork residents.

The expansion will enhance the primary care already available there 
by adding 1,200 square feet of space and six new exam rooms. It will 
also bring additional specialty services, including rheumatology and 
orthopaedics.

The expansion of the Center for Well-Being also establishes an office 
space specifically for Peconic Landing’s growing home health service 
capability, which offers personal care assistance, nursing and more to 
those who prefer to maintain their independence from home.

Expanding Health Care to the North Fork and Shelter Island

Stony Brook Medicine Advanced Primary 
and Specialty Care: Comprehensive 
and Personalized Care in Mattituck

Stony Brook Medicine Advanced Primary and Specialty 
Care brings multi-specialty, expert care to the North Fork. 
Our brand new, state-of-the-art facility offers a wide range 
of specialties - all under one roof, including:

• Orthopaedic Care by North Fork Orthopaedic and Sports 
Medicine and East End Hand Center

• Primary Care for the LGBTQ* Community by Partners in 
Primary Care

• Pulmonary Care by Meeting House Lane Medical 
Practice 

• Surgical Care by Stony Brook Surgical Associates – 
Division of Vascular and Endovascular Surgery

A New Comprehensive Wound Care 
Center at SBELIH is Now Seeing Patients

We launched the Wound Care Center, led by Dr. Hughes 
and the preparation and launch were supported by our 
colleagues at Stony Brook Southampton (SBSH) hospital. 
This center expands outpatient wound care services to 
the North Fork and Shelter Island. This new care option 
is for patients with acute wound injuries as well as those 
with chronic or slow healing wounds. The center offers 
services previously requiring travel west of Riverhead. The 
Wound Care Center will offer new, innovative, cutting-
edge wound care options. Patients will also have access to 
general surgery, podiatry, orthopedics, and hand surgery 
expertise. The center will provide access to state-of-the-art 
equipment and new wound-healing technology right here 
on the North Fork.
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Prestigious Theodore Roosevelt Award 

Helene V. Fall, President of the Eastern Long Island Hospital (ELIH) Auxiliary, was 
presented with the prestigious Theodore Roosevelt Award on October 24th, 2022.

The Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council created the Theodore Roosevelt Award in 1958 to 
honor those who demonstrate exceptional volunteer commitment to a hospital and its 
community. This honor is not awarded to a recipient each year, but only when a candidate 
makes exemplary contributions on behalf of the hospital and demonstrates outstanding 
efforts in volunteerism. These criteria reflect the award’s namesake’s life-long devotion 
to public causes. President Theodore Roosevelt— a renowned resident of Long Island 
himself— is a firm model of the spirit to be recognized in this award. 

Like all past recipients of this prestigious award, Helene has given something of herself to 
be incorporated into our hospital. Without her and each of the recipients who have come 
before her, our non-profit hospital could not exist as we have come to know it. 

The acknowledgement of the invaluable services rendered to the hospital by volunteers 
like Helene has become an integral part of SBELIH’s mission. 

Helene is currently the President of the ELIH Auxiliary, having served as Second Vice 
President and First Vice President. Helene is interim Chairperson of Volunteer Services, 
Car Raffle Chairperson and Chairperson of the Dream Green Extravaganza. In addition, as Auxiliary President, Helene serves 
on the ELIHA Board, the ELIH Foundation Board, and the SBELIH Joint Advisory Committee. Helene is also a member of the 
Greenport Rotary and a Paul Harris Fellow.

Helene’s selfless service and dedication to ELIH over the past 11 years has left a lasting impression on the entire hospital, 
community, and all of those who have been lucky enough to encounter her along the way.

2022 Nursing Awards

Patient Care – Let’s Celebrate

SBELIH NEWS!

Janet Ciamaricone, BSN, RN 
Emergency Department 
2022 Nurse of Distinction

Carolyn Amada-Solin, RN 
Quannacut Detox/Rehab Units 

2022 Preceptor of the Year 

Paige Palton, BSN, RN 
Psychiatry Unit 
2022 Novice  

Nurse of the Year

Kenya Clinton Coles, MSN, RN 
Nurse Manager, Quannacut 

Detox/Rehab Units 
SBELIH 1199 Nurse Leader  

of the Year nominee 

Laura Arreguin, BSN, RN 
Critical Care  

SBELIH nominee for  
2022 Nassau Suffolk Nurse  

of Excellence

Greenport and Southold Rotary 
Clubs Present ED Team with 
The Laura Goodale Award 

The Greenport and Southold Rotary Clubs presented 
SBELIH Emergency Department (ED) with the Laura 
Goodale Award. Every year, the Laura Goodale Award is 
given to a SBELIH employee who embodies the legacy 
of Laura Goodale. 

  


